Kingdom of Bahrain Ministry of Industry & Commerce Minister's Office



مملكة البحرين وزارة الصناعة والتجارة مكتب الوزير

UNDP/001/MoIC/2015 21st June 2015

H.E. Mr. Peter Grohmann
UN Resident Coordinator
UNDP Resident Representative
P.O. Box 26814
Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain

Fax No.: 17-311-500

Dear Mr. Grohmann,

I would like to thank you for your sustained cooperation and support for our joint MOIC-UNDP Project on Enhancement of Institutional Capacity for Global Economic Environment and Governance.

We are equally appreciative of all the assistance and work under this project and especially of the high level of expertise and organization which have contributed to the successful holding of 'Bahrain Export Expansion Forum' (31st. May – 3rd. June 2015).

Noting the forthcoming vital activities of the project during the next few months, we are supportive of the project steering committee proposal to extend the project duration till 31st December 2015.

With kind regards

Yours Sincerely,

Zayed R. Alzayani

Minister of Industry and Commerce

